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SUBJECT: GRACE TIME FOR SUBIMISSION OF COP

Pakistan Petroleum Limited (PPL) has been a signatory to United Nations Global Compact since
2006, the time when local network in Pakistan was established.

Since then, PPL has been regularly submitting annual Communications on Progress (COP) together
with MD & CEO’s statement, endorsing the company’s commitment to UNGC’s 10 principles as well
as highlighting annual progress towards each principle.

Due to other conflicting urgent assignments, we are late in developing and submitting our COP this
time.

We request for a 90-day extension to prepare and post COP 2022 by March 31, 2023.

Yours faithfully,

PAKISTAN PETROLEUM LIMITED

SHEHERYAR PIRACHA

for MANAGING DIRECTOR

An ISO 9001 Iso 14001 & ISO 45001 certified company


